
Both Rapattoni and Perchwell will be
inaccessible beginning at 10:00 PM tonight
(February 20) for approximately 2 hours to
facilitate the transition. 

After the changeover, Rapattoni will be the
source of truth and editing capabilities will be
disabled in Perchwell. 

Due to variances in fields and requirements
between the two systems, not all information
will transition accurately. We request that all
listings entered after August 1, 2023, be
checked and proactively updated with
complete and accurate information. 

All listing documentation must be uploaded to
the listing in Rapattoni.  

If there are issues after the transition, email 
Support@CincyMLS.com. 
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